
The unintended consequences of this bill are frightening. It will give the OSP the power to stop a sale or transfer out of shear 
laziness. In the days of near instant computer searches, there is no excuse for delays beyond a couple days. HB 2543 will 
hamstring honest citizens in the exercise of their Second Amendment rights. Any criminal will not use a legitimate avenue to obtain a 
firearm. 

Thank you.


